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	9
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	July 20, 2010

	Invited:
	David Mendel, Office of Information Resources Management, Radio Communication Services Manager


SUBJECT

A briefing on the Emergency Voice Radio System.

SUMMARY

In 1992, the region recognized the need to replace the many incompatible systems and create a shared radio system. The development of a regional system for King County was funded by a 3 year property tax levy.

The emergency radio system in King County allows public safety communications for all police, fire, emergency medical, public schools, and public hospital agencies within King County. It is also important for day to day business, such as school communications and county landfill operations. The emergency radio system in King County is jointly owned and operated by King County, City of Seattle, and Eastside Public Safety Communications Agency, and Valley Communications. The existing system needs replacing because the current system is reaching the end of its useful life.
Executive staff have prepared the attached presentation on the emergency radio voice system for today’s committee meeting.
COUNCIL PRIORITIES
The attached briefing supports two Council priorities.
Priority:
Local and Regional Cooperation

Goal:
Work with other governments and organizations to implement local and regional priorities and increase the efficiency of service delivery
The emergency radio system is an example of King County working with partners to help achieve shared local and regional priorities.  
Priority:
Safe, Healthy and Vibrant Communities

Goal:
Foster vibrant and economically thriving communities for all

The emergency radio system is essential for ensuring safe and healthy communities.
ATTACHMENTS

1. Presentation “King County Emergency Radio System Operations”
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